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NDPHS e-Newsletter 2/2007 now available 
Polish added as the third language on the NDPHS website 

 
 
 
The Northern Dimension Partnership in Public Health and Social Well-being (NDPHS) is pleased to announce that 
the second issue of its bi-annual e-Newsletter is now available on the NDPHS website. Moreover, we are pleased 
to inform you that our website is now available in three languages, i.e., English, Polish and Russian. Both the  
e-Newsletter and the website are results of the NDPHS Database project currently under implementation. 
 
 
NDPHS e-Newsletter 2/2007 
 
This issue opens with brief information about the recent Partnership Annual Conference, 
which was held at ministerial level. A host of the outcomes of this event are described in 
this front-page article. Further, two articles are included – one written by the previous CSR 
Chair who looks back at the Lithuanian Chairmanship and presents its highlights. The 
other of them looks ahead and features the new CSR Chair’s outline of critical areas for 
the Partnership’s future action. Finally, three concrete results delivered recently by the 
Partnership are briefly described: the NDPHS Strategy on Health at Work, the NDPHS 
Database and the NDPHS Project Pipeline. Each of them being adopted/approved at the 
ministerial PAC, they form important pillars on which the Partnership will build its future 
activities. The newly developed Polish version of the NDPHS website is also mentioned in 
this e-Newsletter. 
 
The e-Newsletter can be downloaded from the NDPHS website at 
http://www.ndphs.org/?e-newsletter. 
 
 
Number of languages of the NDPHS website is growing 
 
From now on the NDPHS website (including the integrated NDPHS Database and 
Project Pipeline) is now also available in the Polish language. This was possible 
thanks to the much appreciated support of the Polish Office for Foreign Aid 
Programmes in Health Care. Offering a website in three languages is very unique 
among networks such as the NPDHS and is a clear demonstration of the 
Partnership’s efforts to reach out to as many people and stakeholders in the region 
as possible. By doing this, the Partnership aims to not only disseminate information 
among them, but also to encourage them to become involved in activities to improve 
public health and social well-being. All visitors of the NDPHS website can enjoy 
comprehensive information as well as a variety of useful tools and features 
presented with a user-friendly structure. 
 
View our website at www.ndphs.org available in English, Polish and Russian and keep an eye on policy 
developments and explore the world of the NDPHS – a partnership committed to delivering tangible results! 
 
 
 
While thanking all the Partners and other supporters of the NDPHS for their commitment to the Partnership’s goals 
and their efforts during this year, we would like to wish all of them and the recipients of the NDPHS e-news  
a peaceful holiday season as well as prosperous and successful year 2008! 

NDPHS Secretariat 
 
 
 
This document arises from the project “NDPHS Project Database” which has received funding from the European Union, in the framework of the 
Public Health Programme. The sole responsibility of that document lies with the NDPHS Secretariat. The Public Health Executive Agency is not 
responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained therein. 
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